
Caroline Abela discusses the importance of creating a will

and Make a Will Month on Ontario Morning

November 1, 2017

WeirFoulds partner Caroline Abela discussed the importance of having a will and the Make a Will initiative taking place as a result of a

partnership between the Toronto Public Library and the Ontario Bar Association on Ontario Morning on the CBC.

To listen to the very informative interview please click here. For additional information please follow the Ontario Bar Association them

on twitter @OBALawyers and the hashtag #OBAMakeAWill.

Caroline, Chair of the Ontario Bar Association Estate and Trust Section, will be presenting various sessions along with associates

Hayley Peglar and Megan Mah to support Make a Will month. They will each share their expertise in wills and estates law with

members of the community.

The sessions will help attendees learn the importance of having a will and how having a will and powers of attorney can assist their

families.

For more information on these sessions, please click here.
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